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Announcement about Orange juice 

Dear clients, 

We inform you that from September 1, 2024, it is not possible to trade the product - orange 
juice with the mark (OJ) and we will remove it from the trading platform. 

Clients who have open positions are required to close them by 7:45 p.m. today, August 30, 
2024.

	 	  


